
19th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I received a letter a few months ago for RSC to take part in a 
competition with clubs and schools all over the UK.  
 
From the entries I sent they are able to create a collection of books 
featuring art work from all around the UK and are including RSC.  
 
I have received letters for parents to give permission for art work to 
be published and certificates for the children who took part. 
 
I will receive a copy of the book once published in December 2023. 
 
Mrs Kennedy  
 
 

    
 
 
 


